


NOTE: The Garden Spot Secondary Campus, in collaboration with our Food Services 

Department, will distribute meals on Thursday (November 19th) behind the Secondary campus 

(HS/MS).  Enter from Tower Road and look for the signs between 9:00 a.m. and  
10:00 a.m.  You will receive four breakfasts and four lunches.  We will need to know if you are 

going to need these meals. If you are interested, please sign-up using the link by 9am, November 

18th: https://forms.gle/ijcjcDuN3b7i47nJ6 
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